Flag Project to Honor Veterans

The Middlebury Rotary Club is pleased to announce an expansion of its Flag Raising Project
to promote patriotism and to raise funds for charitable use in our community. We invite you
to honor the life of a Veteran, either living or dead, as well as those on Active Duty, by per-
mitting us to display an American flag in Cannon Park during the following time periods:

Memorial Day Weekend
Flag Day, June 14
Independence Day Weekend
Labor Day Weekend

Veteran’s Day, November 11

In exchange for a $50.00 subscription, Rotarians will inscribe a 4” x 5” plaque with the

Veteran’s name, branch of service, tour of duty or years of service. The plaque will then

be affixed onto a 10’ pole (together with a 3’ x 5’ flag). All flags will be installed just after
sunrise and removed before sunset for storage until the next holiday.

Local charities are selected annually to benefit from your generosity and patriotism.
This year’s beneficiaries include:
HOPE, Charter House, Elderly Services, Homeward Bound, and Ilsley Library

For further information, please contact rotaryflagproject@gmail.com or
call Tim Hollander at 388-3808
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